
Estimated Water Readings 

If your water bill has an estimated reading, please contact the Water Department: 
Email: watersewer@salisburyma.gov 

Phone: 978-465-1430 
  

Some reasons for an estimated bill: 
Meter not reading  

No access to meter  
To correct these issues, we may need to schedule a technician to come out and inspect 

and/or replace the meter. 
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